
 

Manhattan Life - Discontinuance of New Sales in 

Pennsylvania 
Effective immediately, there will be no new applications accepted in 

Pennsylvania for Manhattan Life Insurance Company. Final Manhattan 

Life applications should be dated no later than August 2, 2019 and 

received at the home office by August 8, 2019.  

 

Our affiliate company, Western United Life has been active for new 

business sales in the state of Pennsylvania since April 12, 2019 and will 

continue to accept new business sales on that paper. If you are not 

appointed with Western United Life, please contact your immediate 

upline or contact our Agent Services team at (866)-708-6194. 
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